

## ART WORKING COMMITTEE

(Email: Ken Blackburn, Co-Chair, arts.council@crarts.ca)

January 9, 2017

By Email: administration@comoxvalleyrd.ca

Chair Charlie Cornfield
Comox-Strathcona Regional Hospital District
600 Comox Road
Courtenay, BC V9N 3P6

Dear Chair Cornfield,

Re: North Island Hospitals Project Art Working Committee

This is to advise that the North Island Hospitals Project Art Working Committee is actively seeking community representation and requests that the Comox-Strathcona Regional Hospital District kindly consider the appointment of a board member to participate on this committee. The committee currently meets bi-weekly for 1.5 hours with additional time for those members who choose to also participate on one of the following sub-committees:

- Aboriginal Committee
- Museum Committee
- Community Outreach Committee

It is a very exciting time for the North Island Hospitals Project as construction nears completion and committees such as the Art Working Committee comprised primarily of volunteers from the communities embark on the work enhancing the design of these wonderful new facilities with elements that enhance a welcoming, educational, inspiring, and healing environment.

Yours truly,

Ken Blackburn

Co-Chair

Cc Debra Oakman, CAO, CSRHD

James Hanson, VP, Operations & Support Services, Island Health

Tom Sparrow, Chief Project Officer

Vienna Yeung, Project Manager Community Relations & Engagement